

## in favor of the Monte foundation firework show on January 9

From lesliebax@yahoo.c0m <lfrench777@gmail.com>

Date Mon 1/6/2025 10:16 PM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

this is just to let you know that my husband and I are both in favor of the Monte foundation fireworks show on January 9, 2025

This is the best show ever and it would be a pity not to have it. It only happens one day a year hopefully it will happen this year. Thank you very much.

Leslie French-Baxter and Patrick J. McCarten

about:blank 1/1